

Priory Junior School

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk
Tel: 01480 226730
Fax: 01480 226731

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH

12th May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Walk to School Week

We are delighted to be taking part in Walk to School week this year. This is an initiative that is promoting a healthy lifestyle by encouraging healthy journeys to school for this week and for the rest of the school year.

The project will be running for 1 week, with the children earning points for their class for healthy choices in walking to School.

We are launching the project on $17th - 21^{st}$ May. All children who walk, scoot or cycle to school on this day will earn a point for their class. All classes who participate will gain a walk to school certificate for their class. After this, we are hoping that the children will use this as an encouragement to promote a healthy, safe choice of walking to school more often.

For those children who live too far away to walk all the way, there are also ways to get involved – this could involve parking a distance from school and walking the rest of the way – we call this 'Park and Stride'. The car park at Priory Park on Huntingdon Street is a great place to start the walking journey from.

Thank you for your support in helping us promote healthy lifestyles for all of our children at Priory Junior.

Yours sincerely,

Tracy Keefe









